Memorandum

To: Mr D. Johnson (Director of Planning)

cc:

From: Mr P. Green (Assistant Director of Planning)

Date: 29/04/2015

Re: ‘Missing Information’ for Draft Application File for North South Interconnector Project of
Common Interest (PCI) by Eirgrid to An Bord Pleanala PCI Unit on 13th March 2015/27%
April 2015 - Draft Application File (Missing Information) lodged in connection with
potential 5.1, application under s. 182A of the Planning and Development Act, 2000 {as

amended) PCI0001

| refer to receipt of your instruction dated 29™ April 2015 and Eirgird's

response to the ‘Missing Information’ identified in the PCI Unit's email dated
24™ April 2015 following receipt of my report dated 23™ Aprit 2015 regarding the
above.

Having reviewed the Eirgrid response | would have no further comments to
make in respect of this matter.

(e
Philip Green
ADP



